Hannah Elliott

From:

Brandon Thies

brandonmichaelthies1990@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, May 3, 2024 11:25 AM

To:

Plan

Subject:

No to Dollar General

CROOK COUNTY

MAY 03 2024

Happy Friday,

PLANNING DEPT

Just want to give my testimony that I'm against a Dollar General being built on Juniper Canyon. A dollar General is going to make the area look cheap in my opinion.

I've never passed a dollar General and thought to myself 'oh this area must be thriving' and I don't think the tourists coming through to camp at Prineville Resevoir will think that as they pass by.

Big eye sore.

There's already a dollar tree in town.

I vote against the Dollar General on Juniper Canyon.

Thank for your time! Hope you have a great weekend.

Cheers,

Julia Henderson

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]